From: Column Support <support@column.us>

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 6:06 PM

To: Blackford, Lisa <LBlackford @BrokenArrowOK.Gov>
Subject: Tulsa World Cancelled Your Public Notice

_AUTION! This email originated from outside of the City of Broken Arrow network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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Hello Lisa,

Tulsa World has cancelled the public notice you submitted on 1/22/2025. You can review your
updated notice details by following the link below.

Reason for Cancellation: Hello, Due to the Lee outage caused by cyber
attack this notice did not publish on all of the requested dates. We will be
processing a full refund for this notice. If you have any additional questions
please reach out at any time! Thank you so much.

Notice Name: Ord 3848 TW

Notice ID: TgOLJRaAj0Gg9baE29XW
Publication Dates: 02/04/25
Organization: City of Broken Arrow

If you would like to reschedule your notice for the next available publication date, you may do so
from your Column account. Here are detailed instructions. Once confirmed by the newspaper
you'll receive an invoice and the deadline to pay. Online payment methods are preferred.
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Supported by Column

If you'd like to unsubscribe from any emails from Column, you can do so in your user settings.



